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December 11, 1932.

Dr. A. W. Currie, Principal 
McGill University

Montreal, Canada

My dear Dr. Currie :

This is to acknowledge your letter

of December 5 and to thank you for your

I willconsideration of my suggestions, 

set aside February 33 for the lecture.

As the preceding day is a holiday with us, 

will plan to go by day train 

the evening of the 32d. 

forward with pleasure to this

I think we

and arrive on

Looking 

visit, I am

Very truly yours,

GCW/MAS


